
 

 
 

 
 VTTL/SE/2024-25                                                 July 01, 2024 
                                    
The General Manager – Listing, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), MUMBAI – 400 051 
 

The Manager Listing, 
BSE Limited., 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
MUMBAI – 400 001i 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Notice for non-compliance with SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that the National Stock 
Exchange of India Limited (NSE) and BSE Ltd. (BSE) via, their email dated 28-06-2024, 
imposed a penalty of Rs.5,000/- (Rupees Five Thousand only) each for delay in 
disclosure of related party Transactions under Regulation 23(9). 
 
The details as required under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 read with SEBI Circular dated July 13, 
2023, are as follows: 
 
 
a) name of the authority 
 

National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited (NSE) 
& 
BSE Ltd. (BSE) 

b) details of fines, penalties, dues, etc. 
including amount 

Rs. 5000 /- for each stock exchanges 

c) due date of payment 
 

Within 15 days from the date of receipt 
of the communication  

d) reasons for delay or default in payment  
 

No delay. Fine paid on 01-07-2024 

e) impact on financial, operation or other 
activities of the listed entity, quantifiable in 
monetary terms to the extent possible 

There is no impact on the financial, 
operations or other activities of the 
Company. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

The correspondence was received from both the Stock exchanges after working 
hours on Friday, June 28, 2024. It is to be noted that the subsequent two days 
were designated as non-working days. On Monday i.e. Today, the fine was paid, 
and this intimation is being filed. 
 
This is for your information and records please. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For V.S.T Tillers Tractors Ltd., 
 
 
 
 
Chinmaya Khatua 
Company Secretary 
M No: 21759 
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